
 
 

Highcliffe School Student Bulletin 
 

Monday 21st - Friday 25th September 2009: Week A 
 

Thought For The Week: 
 “Pain is temporary. Quitting lasts forever.”  

Lance Armstrong 

 

Open Evening: This year’s School Open Evening is on Thursday 15th October, 6.00pm – 8.00pm. There are 

plenty of opportunities for students from all year groups to get involved. You could show parents around, or 

help out in a curriculum area. More details of how to help will be in the next Student Bulletin – watch this 

space!  

 

Reminder to all students: please return the PE consent letter if you want to participate in extra-

curricular clubs and fixtures. Thanks, Mrs Webber. 

 

Cyclists: do not wear earphones when riding your bikes! 
 

At the end of school day: In an effort to improve safety for 

students and staff, would all students who have pedal cycles please 

leave by the new centre gate. All students who are on foot or are 

being collected should leave by the main Student entrance gate. 

 

I am currently seeking submissions for the Highcliffe Anthology. Poetry and short stories (no longer than 

500 words) would be fantastic. This could be writing that you have done at home or in a lesson. You may 

have done a diary entry for a soldier of WWII for history or a poem in geography. All entries will be 

considered. Please e-mail me work at hpearson@hs by 30th  January. Mrs Pearson. 

 

Instrumental Music Lessons: A reminder that students need to check the time of their class on the music 

notice board in the PE corridor. Students should be letting teachers know at the start of a lesson if they 

will need to leave during the lesson for an instrumental music class. 

 

‘Bookies’: Do you like to read? Do you often discuss with your friends the latest book 

you have been reading? If so you might like to join ‘Bookies’ Book Club. We meet 

informally on Wednesday, Week A at 1.30pm in the Library. We discuss our favourite 

books and poems and review them for the rest of the school. We are also part of the 

Carnegie shadowing group and post our reviews on their website, which is accessed by 

schools all over the country. Our first session will take place on Wednesday, 23rd 

September. We would love to see you. Mrs Pearson and Mrs Wheeler. 

 

ICT Club: Monday – Friday in IT3 and IT4 for Years 7 – 11. 

 

 



Year 7, 8 & 9 students don’t forget to cash your merits in! Bring your organiser to the Library, 1.40pm 

onwards on Monday, Thursday & Friday lunchtimes. 

 

THUNK OF THE WEEK: Where do thoughts come from? 

 

Twilight Language Programme 

 

Come and learn a new language after school this year!  French, Italian, Japanese, Mandarin or 

Spanish 

 

Enrolment evening: Tuesday 15th & 22nd September – 3.30p.m. – 5.00p.m.  Come along to meet the tutors 

and discuss the course. 

Classes start: Week beginning Monday 21st September and run until June. 

Cost: £10 adults, £5 OAPs, Under 18s no charge - (Maximum group size of 30). 

 

PE Notices 

 

Results: 

Year 9 Boys Football ESFA Round 1 - Won 5 – 0 

Year 7 and 8 Girls Football Round 1 ESFA Cup - Won 3 - 2 

 

Music Notices 

 

Music clubs starting this week: 

 

Guitar club – Tuesday lunchtimes 1.30pm in guitar room (upstairs above EX2) for lower 

school 

Vocalis – Wednesday after school in EX2 (upper school choir) 

Harmonious Funk Jazz Orchestra Wednesdays after school in EX3 all wind and string 

players welcome 

Shout!  – Thursday after school in EX3 (lower school choir) 

 

P.E. FIXTURES/PRACTICES 21st September – 25th September 2009 

 

 LUNCHTIME AFTER SCHOOL 

Monday Year 7 Basketball Club   

 

Tuesday 

 

 

Year 9, 10 & 11 

Badminton Club 

Year 11 Football v Ferndown (A) 

Sports Tour Rugby Training 

Year 7,8 & 9 Girls Football Club 

 

Wednesday 

 

 

Years 10/11 Basketball Club 

 

 

Year 8 Football Club 

Year 7 Rugby Club 

Year 9 Rugby Club 

Years 10,11,12 & 13 Girls Football Club 

Thursday Year 8 Basketball Club Year 10 Rugby Club (Inc Sports Tour) 

Friday Year 9 Basketball Club  

 


